
Superfine, Richard 

From: Superfine, Richard 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 2:36 PM 
To: Doyle, Martin; Arvetis, John 
Cc: Williams, Tenaya 
Subject: RE: Gift 

Thanks very much. 

Sincerely, 

Richard J. Superfine 
Legal Counsel 
Chicago Board of Ethics 
740 N. Sedgwick Street, Suite 500 
Chicago IL 60654 
T 312 742 8179 
F 312 744 2793 
E Richard.superfine@cityofchicago.org 

Email, items embedded or attachments may contain proprietary, confidential or privileged information. If so, please 
keep confidential. If you are not intended recipient, please advise sender; do not copy, use, rely upon, disclose, consider 
an electronic signature, transmit, or otherwise exploit email, attachments or information, and destroy all originals and 
copies, hard or digital on any device. 

From: Doyle, Martin 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 2:27 PM 
To: Arvetis, John 
Cc: Superfine, Richard; Williams, Tenaya; Doyle, Martin 
Subject: Gift 

On today's date, this office received an edible gift from a former employee valued at approximately $75.00. This gift 
was accepted on behalf of the city and placed at the front desk in our building lobby. 

Martin Doyle 
911 Operations Manager/Director of Training 
City of Chicago OEMC 
312 743 1322 PAX 0707 
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